
 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

Wednesday 25th June 2025 
 
 
 

Dear Parents/Carer, 
 
 
Re: Monday 30th June 2025 – Staff Training Day 
 

We hope this letter finds you and your family in good health. 

Please be advised that on Monday 30th June, our school will be closed for all students as we will be 
holding a staff inset day. 

All students will be expected back, as normal, on Tuesday 1st July. 

Thank you for your understanding. 

Yours sincerely, 

 
 

 

Mr Z Chowdhury 
Head of School 



 

 

 


